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Brentwood Families in Grades 1-5, 

 

Our Brentwood team and I would like to welcome you back for the 2019-2020 school year! 

 

• Please join us for a grades 1-5 Welcome Back event on Thursday, August 22, 3:00-5:00 

pm.  This will be a free-flowing, informal event in which you will be able to meet your 

child’s teacher so they can get to know you and your child.  You will also be able to take 

care of other needs, such as getting your carpool tag or verifying your bus transportation 

stop, checking in medication, or registering to be an approved volunteer.  We are looking 

forward to seeing you! 

 

• The first day of school for students in grades 1-5 is Monday, August 26.  You are 

welcome to walk your child to his/her class on the first day of school.  We understand 

that it is a special day and walking together can alleviate some anxiety. 

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful school year!  Please call our front office at 919-850-

8720 with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Robert Epler 

Principal  

 

 


